From:

To: A303 Stonehenge

Subject: Stonehenge bypass

Date: 25 September 2022 20:34:28

Dear Sirs, | am concerned that no notice is being taken of the following advice

“The Mission advised that a less damaging scheme, such as a southern bypass,
should be sought and indicated that, at the very least, any tunnel should be
extended to the western WHS boundary.”

This is a world heritage site with no other comparable area in the world. How can it
be justified to defile the environment that it is contained in?

Should the Transport Secretary intend to proceed with the scheme, | trust that it
will be the subject of another formal public Examination so that all of the new
information submitted by National Highways and others since 2020 may be fully
and openly discussed, and taken into account and advised upon by the
Government’s independent Planning Inspectorate.

Yours, lan Rosam





